
 

GRNZ Safe Return to Racing after a Serious Injury (Rule 

41) - Application Form 
 

This form is to be completed under the Safe Return to Racing Policy for any greyhound returning to racing 

following recovery from a serious injury with a stand-down period of 42 days or more, applied in terms of 

Rule 41. The form must be completed by the LP responsible for the care of the greyhound. Once completed, 

the LP must send this to GRNZ to be eligible to perform an ST. 

 

1. Greyhound details 

 

Greyhound’s name:                                                       Microchip no: 

    

 

Gender:                        Colour: 

Dog     Bitch          

Date of injury:                                                              Track: 

Date greyhound returned to work:                                            

    

2. Serious Injury type and stand-down: (details) 

 

 

 

3. Greyhound has had orthopaedic surgery: Y / N 

 

If Y: please submit your veterinary report from the treating veterinarian certifying fitness to 

resume racing, including detailed clinical notes, and follow-up x-rays to: 

welfare@grnz.co.nz 

 

4. Applicant details 
 

    Mr     Mrs     Miss     Ms     Dr     Other   

 

First name Surname Existing Registration Number 

       

Signature of applicant Date 

 

 



 
Please submit this completed form to GRNZ by either:  

 

Email to: welfare@grnz.co.nz 

 

Post to: GRNZ 

PO Box 38313 

Wellington Mail Centre 5045 

 

Deliver to: GRNZ 

106-110 Jackson Street 

Petone 

Lower Hutt 5012 

 

If assistance is required with your application, please contact our Registration and Welfare Team by email to 

welfare@grnz.co.nz 

 

 

Privacy Declaration 

This information is being collected and will be held at the office of Greyhound Racing New Zealand (GRNZ) in 

Wellington in accordance with the Privacy Act 2020 for administrative purposes only. Without the requested 

information, GRNZ may not be able to process the matters relating to this form. You agree that the personal 

information supplied by you may be retained by GRNZ and shared with Greyhounds Australasia, who will not 

disclose the information unless for administrative purposes or if required by law. You can access your personal 

information from the GRNZ office on Level 4, 106-110 Jackson Street, Petone, Wellington for inspection and/or 

amendment as necessary. Note: Your information may be sent to Greyhounds Australasia for administrative 

purposes. Greyhounds Australasia may not protect your information in a way that provides comparable 

safeguards to the New Zealand Privacy Act 2020.   
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